March 8 2011

Mr. D. Ray Eubanks
Administrator

Plan Review and Processing
Department of Community Affairs
2555 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2100

Re: Collier County / DCA EAR3
Dear Mr. Eubanks:

The staff of the Southwest Florida Regional Planning Council has reviewed the EAR
changes proposed for the Collier County Growth Management Plan. The review was
performed according to the requirements of the Local Government Comprehensive
Planning and Land Development Regulation Act.

The Council will review the proposed EAR changes at its March 17, 2011 meeting.
Council staff has recommended that Council find all of the EAR changes to the Collier
County GMP consistent with the Strategic Regional Policy Plan.

A copy of the official staff report explaining the Council staff’s recommendation is
attached. If Council action differs from the staff recommendation, we will notify you.

Sincerely,
Southwest Florida Regional Planning Council
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Kenneth Heatherington
Executive Director

KH/DEC
Attachment

Cc: Nick Casalanguida, Deputy Administrator, Growth Management Division, Collier County



